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Many thanks for your letter.

I agree with you that what was achieved at Lusaka
represents a very useful step forward. The goodwill
and trust that was developed will surely be an enormous
help in reaching a settlement.

You have indeed moved very quickly and I wish you well
for the Constitutional Conference on the 10th. I have
now received your outline proposals for the Constitution
and accompanying explanatory documents. I have issued

a statement of support, which I attach. If there is
anything that I can do to help I certainly will.

There is now an opportunity for peace in a significant

part of Southern Africa and you have seized the
opportunity boldly. My warmest congratulations.
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